
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
1250 W Alder St • Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 • (509) 575-2490 

February 7, 2019 

Monty Johnson 
J.R. Simplot Co. 
P.O. Box 912 
Pocatello, ID 83204 

Re: Transmittal of Letter from Toxic Cleanup Program Manager 

• Name: 
• Address: 
• Facility Site No.: 
• Cleanup Site No.: 
• VCPNo.: 

Dear Monty Johnson: 

Simplot Soilbuilders Sunnyside 
300 pt Avenue, Sunnyside 
76742139 
2558 
CE0209 

Please find enclosed a letter from the Department of Ecology' s Toxics Cleanup Program 
Manager. This letter discusses general expectations for the cleanup project and enclosed General 
Standards of Work for Formal Cleanup Sites. 

The next document you will be receiving is a draft Agreed Order. Ecology understands that a 
substantial amount of work may have been conducted at the Site as independent remedial 
actions. In transitioning to an Agreed Order, Ecology's intent is to utilize existing data and 
information to the maximum extent practicable, while still focusing on expeditious cleanup of 
the Site. 

I look forward to working with you. Please feel free to contact me at (509) 454-7835 or email 
frank.winslow@ecy.wa.gov with any questions. 

Sincerely yours, 

~t~ 
Frank Winslow 
Cleanup Site Manager 
Toxics Cleanup Program 
Central Regional Office 

® 
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Enclosure: General Standards of Work for Formal Cleanup Sites 

cc: Michael R. Murray, HDR 


